
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Rosebery Community Health Centre 

External Review Survey 

You may be aware by now the Rosebery Community Health Centre is undergoing an external review of services.  

On behalf of members, The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) will 

provide a submission to the review.   

 

Please take a few minutes to complete the attached survey via the link below.  The survey will remain open 

until 0900hrs on Monday 11 December 2023. Your responses will be confidential and will contribute to our 

submission to the external review process.  

 

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCHCSurvey2023  

 

You should be offered a variety of ways to inform the review, including directly either as individuals, as a team 

and as a community member.  Completing the ANMF survey does not replace those options, we encourage you 

to take every opportunity presented.  

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives, and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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